
Announcements 
11-10-2024 

 
Unfortunately, we had no one offer to serve today’s Community Meal. The meals will begin 

again next Sunday. Please see Georgia Kingsley about sponsoring a meal next Sunday or any 

other Sunday.  

 

Every Sunday in November we will have an artificial pumpkin in the back of the church on one 

of the tables. Please use the markers provided and write on the pumpkin, something that you are 

thankful for. Please make it one or two words only so that the pumpkin will last for the entire 

month. When you come in the following week, you can do the same thing. At the end of the 

month, we will put the pumpkin away until next year and then bring it out with another new 

pumpkin and repeat the process. 

 

Please be sure to pick up and read today’s Vigil. There are many activities coming up and there 

is a flyer for each of them in the Vigil. 

 

Lectors, if you ordered a 2025 Lector’s Handbook, your copy is available in the parish office. 

You can stop by today until 2pm or during office hours. 

 

Veterans, please stop at the back table to receive appreciation gifts for your service to our 

country. We all thank you for your service! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


